
Dear Parents and Carers,

This term has been a big one at Sadleir Public School. Last week I had the pleasure of attending

the Stage 3 camp in Canberra.

A big thanks to Miss Fatouni for her fantastic organisation and to Mrs. Stevens, Mrs. Tantoco,

Mrs. Giovenco and Mrs. Tran for giving up their time to attend the camp. The students were very

well behaved, organised and highly engaged in their learning. There were many highlights including

a trip to the War Memorial, Questacon Science Museum and Government House.

During the holidays we will be having some work done to improve our school environment. Works

will include the painting of classrooms and public spaces, a fence around the play equipment and

refurbishment in the preschool.

Miss Taylor, our preschool teacher will be �nishing up at the end of term as she will be having a

baby later in the year. Miss Taylor has been a fantastic preschool teacher, and we will miss her. On

behalf of the community, I wish her well.

I hope you all have a very happy winter holiday break. Please be safe on the roads and enjoy the

family time. School returns on Tuesday 22 July.

Kind Regards

Matthew Ralph

Principal



While your children will be spending increased amounts of time at home during the holidays, it's

important to keep them engaged and busy through hands-on activities they enjoy.

You could build a den or fort inside or outside using sheets and chairs or even the clothesline

and blankets.

Complete a backyard scavenger hunt, �nding objects of different colours, textures and sizes.

Create easy craft using recyclable materials.

Cook simple recipes with few ingredients.

Please have a safe and happy holiday break.

If your child is turning 4 before 31 July 2026, they can join our preschool program for next year.

Please contact Miss Amanda Dean if you are interested in enrolling your child for preschool 2026.





Below are a list of notes that have been sent home over the past few weeks. Click on the �les

below to access them:

Athletics Carnival 2025.pdf Download

599.2 KBPDF

Calmsley Hill City Farm - Kindergarten.pdf Download

463.8 KBPDF

Wollongong Excursion - Stage 2.pdf Download

527.0 KBPDF
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On Friday, July 4th, our school celebrated NAIDOC Week,

recognising the history, culture, and achievements of Aboriginal and

Torres Strait Islander peoples. The day was �lled with engaging

workshops and performances that deepened our understanding of

Indigenous cultures.

Students participated in an assembly and took part in the Dharunga

Dance Program, where they learned Wiradjuri and Dharug words and

engaged in a cleansing dance. This program connected students to Aboriginal culture through a

choreographed dance set to a song by Isaac Bamblett, a Bundjalung and Wiradjuri man. The song,

performed in the Wiradjuri language, pays tribute to red gum trees, symbolising guidance,

protection, and cleansing.

Throughout the day, students experienced a ceremonial paint-up with ochre, participated in a

sweeping ceremony, and explored Aboriginal dance as a form of storytelling. The celebration

culminated in a travelling circle where students showcased their choreographed dances,

demonstrating their respect for Indigenous culture.

Our NAIDOC Week celebration was a wonderful success, fostering a greater appreciation for the

rich heritage of Australia’s First Nations peoples. Thank you to everyone who contributed to

making this event memorable!



From Monday, June 23rd to Wednesday, June 25th, Stage 3 students

went to Canberra for camp. Despite the chilly weather, we all had a

fantastic time! We visited several exciting places, including The

National Museum of Australia and The National Gallery of

Australia, where we admired a variety of artworks created by

Aboriginal and Australian artists.

At the Old Parliament House, we had the opportunity to explore the

House of Representatives and learned about how the attire of The Speaker has evolved over time.

We also visited the Governor-General’s house, touring the dining room, living room, and the area

where the Queen and King would sit to review and sign bills.

Other highlights included The Museum of Democracy, where we participated in an engaging

scavenger hunt, and Questacon, a venue �lled with fun and interactive experiences. Overall, it was a

memorable trip �lled with learning and enjoyment!

By Jessica and Serene 5/6W

The Australian Government recognises the importance of all young Australians being able to visit

the national capital as part of their History: Australia as a nation education. To assist families in

meeting the cost of the excursion, the Australian Government contributed funding to our school in

the amount of $45 per student under the Parliament and Civics Education Rebate program towards

those costs. The rebate was paid directly to the school upon completion of the excursion.









Sadleir Public School uses the following platforms to communicate news to our community.

Please join us on our online platforms, follow us on facebook, look out for our newsletter or notes

sent home to keep up to stay informed.



Audiri

Download the Audiri: school

communication app from the

Apple or Google Play Store.

Facebook

Follow us on our Facebook

page for news and updates.

https://www.facebook.com/sa

dleirpublicschool/

Sadleir Public School

Newsletter

Check out our school

newsletter. This will be

emailed to your email

accounts. The other way you

can access the newsletter

through our school website.

Sadleir Public School

https://sadleir-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/

Contact Subscribe

Phone: 02 9607 8201
Location: 27 Insignia Street, Sadleir New South Wales 2168, Australia
Email: sadleir-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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